
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 

TO: 

FROM: 

Board of Directors 

General Manager 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: November 13, 2020 

RE: PPAAL Agenda Item: Update on BART New Headquarters - For Information 

At the Board of Directors meeting on November 19, 2020, the BART New Headquarters located 
at 2150 Webster Street, Oakland, CA, will be presented for information. 

If you have any questions, please contact Carl Holmes, Assistant General Manager, Design & 
Construction, at 510-464-7592. 

cc: Board Appointed Officers 
Deputy General Manager 
Executive Staff 


